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15th July 2024 
 

This week we will continue to learn about different holiday 

destinations and countries around the world. 

It is our end of year Nursery Sing- Along this week. It will be 

performed 3 times, on Monday 15th July at 3pm, Wednesday 17th 

July at 3pm and Friday 19th July at 3pm. Please could parents of the 

Nursery leavers come and watch the performance on a day their 

child normally attends Nursery. Family and friends are invited to 

come and watch us sing some favourite songs and say goodbye to the 

children who are moving to our Reception class. We will miss them 

very much and wish them well as they take their next big step to 

school. 

On Thursday it is our school visit to Gulliver’s Valley. Please can 

everyone who is joining us be at nursery at 8.40 a.m. We will be 

leaving at 9.00 a.m. and returning to school at 3.30 p.m. We hope 

that the weather will be lovely on the day, so please remember your 

sun cream and sun hats!  

 
Please return your library book as we will be collecting the library 

folders because it is the end of term. Thank you to everyone who 

returned their child’s report reply slip. If you have not returned it 

yet please bring it back to Nursery a.s.a.p! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs. Terrell 


